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Good afternoon,

Council are seeking an extension to the nominated completion date in the Gateway
Determination for the dwelling opportunity amendment to the Liverpool Plains Local
Environmental Plan 2011. The extension is requested due to unforeseen delays as a result of the
COVID-19 pandemic and agency consultation. We would like an extension of six (6) months to
complete the LEP amendment.

We have completed the following actions to date in accordance with the conditions of the
Gateway Determination:
e Condition 1 —amended the maps to support the Planning Proposal;
e  Condition 2 — completed the Community Consultation process; and,
e Condition 3 — consulted with the NSW Rural Fire Service and NSW Department of
Planning, Industry & Environment - Agriculture.

Please let me know if you need any further information.
Thanks and regards,

Alice Elsley
Senior Planner | alice.elsley@Ipsc.nsw.gov.au

PO Box 152 | Quirindi | NSW | 2343
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